
From: CHARLES MARINO (VPD) charles.marino@usss.dhs.gov
Subject: Re: Favor

Date: March 10, 2013 at 3:33 PM
To: hbiden@rosemontseneca.com

Hunt,

Didn't forget about this, my buddy has been out of town. Just spoke with him and I'll be getting a contact for your friend tomorrow
afternoon. I'll send it on once I have.

Talk to you soon.

Chuck
------Original Message------
From: Hunter Biden
To: CHARLES MARINO (VPD)
Subject: Favor
Sent: Mar 7, 2013 1:22 PM

C- below is an email from a friend of mine in NYC. He is a part of a basketball league named in honor of a deceased friend. The
league is largely Jewish and many people including the family have been receiving these (see below) disturbing messages (in NYC,
Long Island and NJ). They can't get any local law enforcement attention for some reason, even though the threatening messages
continue. Is there someone you know in law enforcement DA's office or police that he could speak to that would help them take
action? An example of the hate mail they have received is attached. Thanks buddy. 
RHB 202.333.1880 
Begin forwarded message:

From: Marc Zwebner <marczwebner@yahoo.com>
Date: March 6, 2013, 10:22:02 PM EST
To: Hunter Biden <hbiden@rosemontseneca.com>
Subject: As we discussed

The name our league is Mgbl (Mitch gross basketball league www.mgblnj.com) The letters are directed at him but 2 of the 4 have
been sent to us. 
 revived this letter 6-9 months ago. Paramus NK police was contacted 

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Dov Elefant" <mgblnj@gmail.com>
Date: March 3, 2013, 1:40:10 PM EST
To: "'Marc Zwebner'" <marczwebner@yahoo.com>
Subject: RE: Please resend the email with the hate letter we rcvd a few months ago.

 
 
From: Marc Zwebner [mailto:marczwebner@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 03, 2013 11:10 AM
To: Dov Elefant
Subject: Please resend the email with the hate letter we rcvd a few months ago.
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